
 
 

 
LG-15-014 
 
 
 
January 27, 2015 
 
To: Fred Bower  
  
From: Keith Kemper 
  
Subject: Verification of Readiness for Supplemental Inspection at Limerick Generating 

Station 
  
Reference: Letter from NRC to Exelon, Assessment Follow-Up Letter for Limerick 

Generating Stations, Units 1 and 2 (Report 05000352/2014009 and 
05000353/2014009) 

 
 
This letter is to notify the NRC that Limerick Generating Station is ready for the NRC to conduct 
the supplemental inspection contained in the referenced letter.  We request the inspection to be 
performed during the week of February 16, 2015.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Keith Kemper at (610) 718-2010.  
  
 
 
cc: A. Dimitriadis  

S. Rutenkroger 
E. DiPaolo 
J. Cherubini,  
 
 

 

bcc: T. Dougherty  
D. Lewis                  

            M. Gillin      
R. Dickinson 

  
 


